From: Jennifer Vidis 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 5:06 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Luncheon Attendance

Mr. Berlin, 

I am writing to disclose that I attended the annual luncheon of The Ounce,  a Chicago-based national organization dedicated to creating quality early childhood experiences for all children.  Dr. Nadine Burke Harris delivered the keynote address about using science to understand and address the impact of childhood adversity on health and wellness. The luncheon was held at the Hilton Chicago, 720 S. Michigan Avenue, from 11:30 – 1:30 on April 24, 2018.  I attended as a guest of The Ounce in my official capacity as Deputy Commissioner for the Bureau of Maternal, Infant, Child and Adolescent Health with the Chicago Department of Public Health. 

Please let me know if you need any other information. 

Regards,

Jennifer Vidis

Deputy Commissioner/Chief Program Officer

Chicago Department of Public Health

